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Club Carmel 
 
Our first quarter is coming to an end on October 21st. Staff and 
kids are planning for an exciting end to 2019. Kids took the time to 
vote for their favorite clubs. The clubs with the most votes were – 
Soccer, Bingo, Movie, Just Dance, and Play-Doh.  The kids also 
came up with some new ideas that have never been done before, 
at Carmel. These clubs include – Tie Dye, Fantasy Basketball, Paper 
Airplane making and an Environmental club. We will have our daily 
club schedule posted at the parent table and online for all parents 
to view. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Party Planning 
 
The month of October kicks off the Fall with some parties here at ESE. Friday, October 4th Carmel will be 
hosting the first of many site celebrations of the year. It will be a tailgate themed party. The kiddos are 
welcome to wear any sports team jersey! We will have food and drinks for all. Kids will have a blast 

playing some fun lawn games out on the playground. 
Games will include kickball, foot golf and ring toss. 
 
On October 24th, Carmel will be celebrating the 20th 
annual Lights On Afterschool. This nationwide event 
“draws attention to the many ways afterschool 
programs support students by offering them 
opportunities to learn new things and discover new 
skills”. We will have a Halloween themed party with 
snacks, crafts and music. 
 
 


